
 
 

                                                                May 2, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

“I am requesting funding for Coosa Valley Water Supply District in Fiscal Year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Coosa Valley Water Supply 

District located at 6262 AL Highway 144 Ragland, AL 35131. The funding would 

be used for providing redundant water supply to an estimated additional 31,000 

St. Clair County residents. The goal is to fund this project in phases to complete a 

Countywide Water System reaching all St. Clair County residents. The project is 

an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because with a drinking water treatment 

plant capable of producing up to 12 MGD, their capacity could easily exceed their 

need allowing us to help meet the future needs of neighbors in surrounding 

counties in AL 03. 

  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.  

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 

my immediate family.”  

 

 

                     Sincerely,  

          
                    Mike Rogers  

                    Member of Congress  

 


